
Town of Atkinson 
Water Resources Committee 

Thursday December 16th, 2021 at 7:30 PM 
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 

 

Members attending: Sam Butler, Carl Orio, Mike Trasatti. 

Approval of November 11th meeting minutes. 

Finalization of drafts of the Committee’s Mission Statement and email to Town Residents.  

The Committee made several small changes to both documents. Mr. Butler will prepare 
final drafts and forward them to the Town Administrator for distribution to the town and 
addition to the town website. 

  
Discussion of December 13th chat with Fire Chief Brian Murray.  

The committee discussed Mr. Butler’s brief chat with Chief Murray. The conversation 
was expanded to discuss inviting Chief Murray to speak to the committee at either of our 
next two meetings. The question of asking Karen Steele to come talk to the committee 
was also discussed, with the final decision made to invite Ms. Steele to the January 
meeting and Chief Murray to the February session.  

 
December 16th HAWC Rate Request Technical Session.  

Mr. Butler gave a general recap of the session held that morning. 
 
Further business: 
  

Mr. Orio volunteered to look into committee access to the NH DES OneStep site, and to 
apply for a free membership with the National Groundwater Association. He will also 
look into obtaining a copy of the Association’s recent publication on PFAs. 
 
Mr. Butler will seek information from the Select Board regarding the status of the PFA 
investigation approved by the town at the last town election  

 
 Our next meeting is set for January 13th at 7:30 PM. 

Adjourn. 

 


